
March 24, 2025 

Dear Students, 

As Prom 2025 approaches, there are several procedures that you need to be aware of and that are 
utilized to ensure a safe and enjoyable season for all students.  This year’s Junior/Senior Prom will be 
held on Friday, May 23, 2025, from 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m., at the Omni William Penn in Pittsburgh. 
Check-in will begin at 6:30 p.m. The cost of a single ticket is $115.00 or $230.00 per couple.  Tickets 
will be sold during all three lunch periods from Monday, April 28, 2025, through Friday, May 2, 2025.  
Make checks out to PTHS.  NO tickets will be sold after this date.  NO refunds after Thursday, 
May 15, 2025.  

Each attendee must complete all necessary paperwork to submit at the time the attendee’s ticket is 
purchased. Outside guests are required to complete a separate form for non-PTHS attendees.  Outside 
guest packets will also be due when tickets are purchased. NO PTHS or outside guest packets will be 
accepted after the ticket purchase date.   

Students attending Prom who would like to leave early on Friday, May 23, 2025, must complete a 
Prom Early Dismissal Form.  All Prom participants must attend school on Friday, May 23, 2025 until 
at least 11:20 a.m.  If a student does not attend school or leaves for ANY REASON before 11:20 a.m., 
the student will not be permitted to participate in the evening’s festivities.  For early dismissals, please 
complete and return the early dismissal form by Friday, May 16, 2025.  An early dismissal will not be 
granted unless you have completed the appropriate form and turned it in on time. No exceptions will be 
made.  

To ensure your safety at Prom, the City of Pittsburgh Police will be present.  Please note that all legal 
and school codes must be followed at Prom, and please be aware of the consequences for violating any 
of the terms outlined on the student agreement page. Remember all Student/Parent Handbook rules and 
Peters Township School District policies are in effect for the evening.  

 

Thank you for your time and cooperation for a safe Prom season. 

 

 

 

Mrs. Erin Baker 

 


